
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
Office of Energy Projects 

Division of Dam Safety and Inspections - Chicago Regional Office 
230 South Dearborn Street, Suite 3130 

Chicago, Illinois 60604 
(312) 596-4430 Office - (312) 596-4460 Facsimile 

 

         
In reply refer to: P-2589 

        NATDAM No. MI83018 
 
        April 14, 2016 
 
Mr. Paul A. Kitti 
Executive Director 
Marquette Board of Light and Power 
2200 Wright Street 
Marquette, Michigan 49855-1398 
 
Re: Plan and Schedule – Culvert, Penstock Saddle and Corbel Repairs 
 Forestville Development, Marquette Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 2589-01) 
 
Dear Mr. Kitti: 
 

We have completed our review of the plan and schedule submitted with your April 11, 
2016 letter in response to our March 9, 2016 letter.  The following plan and schedule 
proposed in your letter is approved: 

 
• Submit Design Drawings, Specifications and a Quality Control Inspection Program by 

May 30, 2016. 
• Begin Construction by September 15, 2016. 
• Complete Construction by November 15, 2016. 
• Submit Final Construction Report by January 30, 2017. 

 
If you have any questions, you may contact Mr. David Olson at 312.596.4464 

(david.olson@ferc.gov) or me at 312.596.4430. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        John A. Zygaj, P.E. 

Regional Engineer 
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